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Cronulla High School Building L Concrete Pour  
As part of the works to Upgrade Cronulla High School, a concrete pour for Building L has been 
scheduled to take place between Monday, March 18, 2024, and Wednesday, March 20, 2024. 

This process is estimated to take approximately 10 hours and will involve the delivery and pouring of 
approximately 120 cubic meters of concrete, facilitated by 15-20 trucks. 
 

Management of construction impacts 

To facilitate this process, the following measures will be implemented: 

Vehicle Holding Area: A designated vehicle holding area will be established at the entrance to safely 
direct vehicles to various construction areas. 

Traffic Management: Traffic management protocols will be enforced as necessary to ensure the safety 
of students, staff, the local community, and workers. This includes the use of traffic controllers to 
manage vehicle entry and exit from the construction site, and the rescheduling of deliveries to outside 
of school pick-up and drop-off times whenever possible. 

Concrete Delivery: Trucks will deliver concrete approximately every 20-30 minutes. These trucks will be 
parked in the Mitchell Road car park within Wanda Reserve. Please note that no more than two trucks 
will be parked at a time, and they will be stationed in a designated waiting area. Adequate signage will 
be placed along Bate Bay Road, Elouera Road, and Captain Cook Drive, to guide vehicles safely in and 
out of the construction site. Please refer to the attached map for reference. 

Temporary Lighting: Temporary lighting may be installed within the construction site for safety and 
efficiency purposes. This lighting will be directed away from neighbouring houses and will only be 
operational during working hours, from 7 am to 6 pm. 

For information about how we manage construction impacts please visit: 
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-we-do/we-build-
schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that every effort will be made to 
minimise disruptions during this period. Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated as 
we are delivering an Upgraded Cronulla High School. 
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Staying informed 
 
School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share updates as the project progresses. 

Visit the project website 
edu.nsw.link/Cronulla-HS-Upgrade or scan the QR code 

below for all the project details, project updates and 
notifications. 

Sign up for the project’s mailing list: 
 for project updates and notifications, by scanning the QR 

Code. * 

 
 

 

 

 

 

*We value and respect your privacy. Your email address will only be used to send you project updates and notifications. We will 
not sell or share your information with third parties. You can unsubscribe at any time. For more information, please read our 
Privacy Policy. 

You can also contact us via our community information line and email using the details below. 
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